What we are learning in the Summer Term:
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Maths


We will be following the PowerMaths scheme of work and will be looking at Fractions, Time, Problem Solving, Position and Direction and statistics.


Please help your child learn to count in, 2s, 3s, 5s and 10s.
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English


2M will be using the Pathways to Write scheme to write their own version of the story with a focus on morals and acceptance of others. 


2B will be focusing on their class novel Twits by Roald Dahl with a focus on writing a different endings.


We will also be doing daily guided reading sessions, reading a short text and answering questions on it. Your child will be given a reading book for home, bring it to school every day. Please ensure reading records are signed and are also brought into school.


Spellings will be sent home weekly for our spelling test on a Friday








School uniform reminders


Jewellery, apart from plain stud earrings and watches, is not to be worn in school.


Footwear - plain black shoes


Please name all school uniform!


Long hair must be tied back. 








Essential Learning Experiences


In the Summer term we will be visiting Blackpool Beach as a part of our science unit and Blackpool Zoo. 


These trips will happen in Summer 2 and the letter will be sent out soon.


 





                          





Computing


In this unit, we will learning how to recognise common uses of information technology beyond school. 


Search engines (google) 


Password safety 


Online information and safety


 





Theme: Going Wild (Summer 2)


In this topic we will be focusing on Science. We will be looking at animals and their habitats. We will identify animal groups and classifying them. We will have a trip to Blackpool Zoo to support their learning experience.





                


                     





Theme:  Paddington Passport (Summer 1) 


In this topic we will be focusing on Geography. We will be exploring the journey from Peru to London and identifying physical and human feature. We will be looking at weather types and creating comparisons. 








PE


In PE this term we will be focusing on Athletics and Awareness


2M PE lessons will be on Tuesday and Thursday





2B PE lessons will be on Monday and Thursday





Please ensure your child brings their PE kit to school on these days in a bag.








RE


We will be looking at why Ascension is a special celebration in the church year. We will explore what happened at Pentecost. This unit will begin to develop the children’s knowledge and understanding of these two very significant events in the Christian calendar.


                                                                                    


                                             


 














